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February 2024

There were 92 vessels at the Digby Fisherman’s Wharf in February of 2024.

Vessel License Agreement and Proof of Insurance (per terms) is required to berth at the DHPA
wharf. Berthage billing and Vessel Agreements are between the vessel owner and the DHPA.
https://www.portofdigby.ca/facilities/berthage-agreement

**Get your documentation in this month to prevent an interruption in berthage service**.

The Port of Digby in NOT a government facility or operation. The DHPA is a Not For Profit with the benefits
and difficulties that structure entails.

Construction Work at the Port of Digby
Infill between Breakwater and Spur Wharf Approach is complete.
The electrical for the End Ell Floats is expected to be complete by end of March.

DHPA expects to soon tender further repairs to concrete piles under the 1967 Spur Wharf.

HINTS:
e You MAY avoid vehicle tow charges by clearly posting your phone number in your vehicle window
(Driver’s side). Parking on the wharf can cause frustration.
e We try to circulate information and notices on our Facebook page
Digby Harbour Port Association. Follow this page to receive notices!!

Wishing You good fishing,
Edwin Chisholm

Drowning and Fall Hazards exist &
when working at the Digby Wharf.
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